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Donna Conkling

From: Wendy Cohen <wvcohen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 10:33 AM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Proposed Sanitation Changes

I am writing to to let you know that I prefer the sanitation schedule remain the way it is,  commingled biweekly 

at the house and boxes biweekly curbside.  My preference is for  less curbside rather than more. 

 

Thank you, 

Wendy Cohen 

8 Donellan Road 

Scarsdale 

 

 

--  

Wendy V. Cohen 

wvcohen@gmail.com 


